
 

 

Northern Cape: Special General Public Service Sectoral 

Bargaining Chamber meeting   
 

A special Northern Cape GPSSBC Chamber sat on 17 September 2021. There was only one agenda 

point for discussion, namely OHS compliance and COVID-19 regulations. 

 

OHS compliance and COVID-19 regulations 

The employer made a presentation of how departments are complying with the above-mentioned 

regulations. According to the employer, this information was compiled as received from the Office of the 

Director-General. The objective of this presentation was to correct the wrongs of the past around COVID-

19 Committees in the different departments. Departments claimed to have consulted with labour in the 

respective offices. Labour challenged the presentation as it holds a view that no departments have 

established active COVID-19 committees in the respective workplaces. Labour furthermore challenged 

the presentation as it did not give any indication of COIDA applications. A meeting to discuss the 

presentation and allow departments to respond to labour will be arranged before the next Chamber 

meeting. 

 

Determination of vote weights  

The following vote weights were adopted for the Provincial Chamber: 

 

• PSA: 2 791 members (46.49%) 

• Nehawu: 2 663 members (44.36%) 

• Popcru: 549 members (9.15%) 

 

Structure members are encouraged to continuously submit agenda items enabling the PSA to promote 

the interests of members at bargaining chamber level. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS:  NORTHERN CAPE GENERAL PUBLIC SERVICE SECTORAL 

BARGAINING CHAMBER (GPSSBC) 

 

21-09-2021 

 

 


